
As a long time resident in SW Multnomah in Portland and long time tax payer and democratic member, 
we are appalled at the notion of desecrating our living standards under the false pretense of 
accommodating an alleged influx of potential people moving into the area in an arbitrary future date. This 
bill is anti-environmental, discriminatory against people of color and lower income, including the elderly 
such as myself, and most likely unconstitutional. This absurd bill is akin to taking one’s land. This action 
will result in wasted tax money because it will undoubtedly lead to challenges in the court and ballot 
measures to undo this ill conceived idea…which incidentally, is well known to ONLY benefit developers. 
We are completely disillusioned with the democratic party in Oregon. 
 
I would appreciate an immediate response back to us regarding this issue as well as an explanation as to 
why a hearing was rushed to vote without a chance for the public to be informed and educated on this 
bill.  
 
Sincerely 
Robert and Karyn Munford 
 


